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       Beach and Coastal Resource Advisory Committee 

               
 Meeting Date:  December 18, 2024 

 

 

TO:                     Beach and Coastal Resource Advisory Committee 

 

FROM:               Mary Holden, Planning Manager 

 

DATE:                December 12, 2024 

 

RE:                     Update on use of Good Bites (rodent birth control) at Mackle Par 

            

 

 

Good Bites has been in use for the past three months.  Since our pest control company does not provide the Good 

Bites, we rely on volunteers to fill the stations.  It is too soon to provide observations on the effectiveness but 

stations in high density area have been used.  This is a good sign. 

 

There was an issue with rats eating some of the wiring of the emergency generator for Mackle Park.  It seems a 

station was in the near vicinity of the emergency generator, which have now been moved.  It caused approximately 

$1,000 of damages.  We can’t say it was related to the Good Bites, as rats eating wiring is not uncommon.   Please 

see attached email from Alaina Gonzalez-White, of Good Bites, on this issue.  As an FYI, the items listed in the 

email are being completed or are completed.  

 

A final note is that the Audubon is meeting with (and providing information) a few condos on the island about 

switching over to using Good Bites.   

 

 

 




